
 
 
 
 
North Permits Branch 
Cocoa Permits Section   
SAJ-2012-01564(SP-AWP) 
 
 
 
 
The Guardians of Martin County, Inc. 
C/O Littman, Sherlock & Heims, P.A. 
Attn: Virginia Sherlock 
PO Box 1197  
Stuart, Florida  34995 
 
Dear Ms. Sherlock: 
 
    This is to acknowledge your letter dated May 2, 2016.  You have requested a public 
hearing for the proposed project as described in the public notice dated April 11, 2016, 
for U.S. Army Corps of Engineers' application number SAJ-2012-01564. 
 
    Your letter will be considered in the evaluation of this project.  You will be notified of 
the final determination regarding whether or not a public hearing will be held.  The 
public notice comment period has been extended to May 11, 2016. 

 
                                    Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
                                    Andrew W. Phillips 
                                    Project Manager 
 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
JACKSONVILLE DISTRICT CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

400 HIGH POINT DRIVE, SUITE 600 
COCOA, FLORIDA  32926 
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